Anita Johanson 100 Totem Pole Rd. Manson High School

Dear Eric Sivertson,

It's with a heavy heart that I write my resignation from the assistant coach of the tennis program.

As a family, we've decided to shift our focus to spending more quality time with our family. I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for the incredible support and friendship I've enjoyed over the past two years.

The Manson tennis program is truly special, and I take pride in being a part of it.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Anita Johanson